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1. In June, we had 3581 views of the website, slightly less than the 4078 views in May.

The highest number of views in the last 30 days were:

● Our Meeting

● Home Page

● Script and Slides

● Contact List

● Ubuntu Warriors

We had a brief problem with the website being down but could restore to a backup copy

(our website gets backed up every day) for instances like these. Thanks, Wendy.

We posted various submissions for special events and meetings from our members.

In service,

Conrad
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